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DIXCEL 30% OFF!? ~Weak Japanese Yen~ 

 

 

 

Due to the interest rate gap between Japan and the United States, the Japanese Yen 

marked 160 against US dollar at the beginning of July, which is the lowest level in these 

40 years. 

It was 115 at the end of 2022. The weak Japanese yen trend has spread to other 

currencies. It means people can purchase Japanese products approx. 30% off from 

overseas. 

We are receiving inquiries directly from overseas end-users more and more on our info 

mail address. 

Europe brake brands do not have this kind of currency advantage, so we believe this is 

the chance to beat these Europe brake brands and expand the DIXCEL brand share. 

We recommend using this opportunity effectively so that you can grow your business and 

DIXCEL brand. 

One example of using this opportunity, an overseas distributor carrying campaign price 

based on this weak Japanese yen trend, their sales marked 170% in 2024 Q1-2 

compared to 2023 Q1-2. 



 
DIXCEL Brake tutorial course, Vol.5 is about the fade. 

 

Q. What is the fade? 

 

 

When high temperatures cause a part of the resin material to 

vaporize, this creates a film of gas between the disc and pad,  

which significantly decreases the coefficient of friction. 

 

To avoid the fade phenomenon, it is important to use the right temperature range pad. 



Office closure information 

Our office will be closed from Aug 10th to Aug. 18th for a national holiday called Obon. If 

you are planning to order on this week, ordering in advance is recommended. 

After the holiday, we are expecting GTW Challenge Asia in Okayama on Aug. 24th to 

25th, and Shanghai on Sept. 14-15th. 

 

Editor's note 

 

These days, my friends from overseas are surprised about Gyudon (Beef rice bowl) 

prices in restaurants. It costs about JPY400 only USD2.5. If it were in the U.S., we only 

can buy small chocolate. 

From a Japanese citizen’s point of view, the weak Japanese yen trend is not welcomed 

with open arms, but from an exporting company’s point of view, the weak Japanese yen 

trend is not an ignorable opportunity to expand market share. Your consideration of how 

to use this opportunity in your country would be highly appreciated, and please let us 

share your ideas. (Junya Y / j.yasuda@dixcel.co.jp) 

 

NEW TO RANGES. 

We are proud to announce new to ranges. 

>>See archives 
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